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OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 

Gibraltar Museum 
 

Members of the public are informed that the Gibraltar Museum will open at the later time of 
midday on Monday 20th April due to essential works being carried out by the Gibraltar Electrical 
Authority in Bomb House Lane. 
 
We regret any inconvenience that may result. 
 
 


